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Mr Mark Newton 

Dear Mr Newton 

Freedom of Information Request No. 34-1213 

I refer to my letter of 15 May 2013 in relation to your revised request for access under 
the Freedom ofInformation Act 1982 (FOI Act) to contract documents pertaining to 
development of the Cyber Safety Help Button. 

In that letter you were advised that the authorised decision-maker had decided that you 
were liable to pay a charge in respect of processing your revised request, and that 
payment of a deposit of $1 06.96 was required for processing to proceed. You were 
advised that you had until 14 June 20 I 3 to notify the Department of your intentions 
regarding these charges, and that if you were dissatisfied with the charges decision you 
were entitled to seek either internal review or review by the Information Commissioner. 

As more than 30 days has now elapsed since this decision was issued and you have not 
notified the Department of your intentions, you are advised that your request is taken to 
be withdrawn. No further processing action will be undertaken by the Department. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Madsen 
Assistant Secretary 
Governance Branch 

18' June 2013 
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